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August 15, 2024 

 

SUBJECT:  Speed Limit Reminder 

 

Tk̓emlúps te Secwépemc Chief and Council are concerned about the rising number of complaints from 

residents and local businesses regarding speeding on the Reserve. We urge you to remind your 

employees, contractors, and guests to adhere to the posted speed limits and obey all Stop (Estil) signs. 

 

The speed limits in our business and residential neighbourhoods are posted: 

▪ 30km/h 

▪ 50 km/h 

 

With the school year beginning after the September long weekend, we must remind you to take extra 

caution; be aware of the increased foot traffic of students  who will be boarding or exiting school buses, 

as well as other pedestrians. A reminder that it is mandatory to stop when school buses have their red 

lights flashing and the stop arm is extended. 

 

Community safety is a priority and we thank you in advance for your attention and cooperation with this 

important matter.  Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our 

offices directly. 

 

 

Yours truly, 

Tk̓emlúps te Secwépemc 

 

 
Kúkpi7 Rosanne Casimir (Chief) 

On behalf of Council 


